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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager, Cibola National Forest, USFS,

 

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."

 

I'm sure I could find all kinds of research about deer mating or whatever but the real reason I oppose this is it is

LITERAL INSANITY. Whose fever dream was this? The forest is for forest recreation like hiking and bird

watching. Seems like it's going to cause a ton of damage, cost a ton of money and ultimately be a defunct

testament to man's desperation for tourist dollars. 


